
Notice of Motion on ‘Ftr’ from Councillor Simpson-Laing 
Referred to Executive by Council on 29 June 2006 
 
Full text is as follows: 
 
 “This Council has some concern over the partnership agreement between 
CYC & First York Ltd with regard to the ‘ftr’. Council asks CYC Officers: 
 

• To ensure that ticketing difficulties, including the issue of 'Family 
Tickets' and the inability of the ticket machines to give change 
are sorted out as a matter of urgency so that York residents are 
not financially penalised when using the service. 

 

• That CYC ask First to retain conductors on board or allow 
contact between passengers and drivers when there are 
payment difficulties or access/destination issues particularly for 
those with disabilities.” 

 


